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Tony Peacock <tapeaco@yahoo.com>
Monday, January 25, 2010 1:55 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
’Regulation of Retail Forex’

The identification number RIN 3038-AC61 is the reason for this letter.

I the proposed change is put into place, then I will NOT BE ABLE TO TRADE at the 10:1 trade. I truly
enjoyed the 200:1 ration, bu that was changed to 100:1 and that appears to be a workable ration and the
ability to work the trades for profit.

If the ratio is changed to 10:1 then this wil take me out of the market permanently.

Thank you very much

Thomas and Pamela Peacock


